
Join us for one of our webinars:

audit@nursingcouncil.org.nz 04 385 9589 www.nursingcouncil.org.nz/webinars

Changes to enrolled and registered
nurse scopes of practice and standards
of competence

WEBINARS FOR NURSES

30 minutes (including presentation and Q&A)

No need to register!
Just join us on the day by scanning the
QR code here, or go to
www.nursingcouncil.org.nz/webinars

The Council recently published updated scopes of practice
and standards of  competence.

Tue 22 April 2:30 PM

Mon 28 April 4:30 PM

Mon 5 May 2:30 PM

Mon 31 March 4:30 PM

Mon 7 April 2:30 PM

Mon 14 April 4:30 PM

We will discuss these changes, answer any questions, and help
nurses better understand the new scopes and standards.

https://www.google.co.nz/search?q=nursing+coucnil+contact

